IO DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWIA 2AA

I enclose a copy of a letter to the
Prime Minister from the Prime Minister of
Kuwait, in his capacity as Chairman of the
Kuwalitl People's Conference. I am not sure
that any reply is necessary, in the light of
the Prime Minister's meeting with the Amir,
| but would be grateful for advice.

CHARLES POWELL

Simon Gass, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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